
NOC Agriculture Advisory Board Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
October 24, 2023 

 

Board members attending meeting included: Bart Cardwell, Allen Miller, Tricia Moore. 
Guest: Kyle Parmley, Precision Ag Specialist 

Members of the Agriculture Advisory Board that were unable to attend this scheduled 
meeting included: Jennifer Bedwell, Dr. Kurt Campbell and Scott Harmon (NOC) and 
external members, Scott Blubaugh, Calvin Crumrine, Dale DeWitt, Jeremy Johns, and 
Francie Tolle.  

• Tricia Moore called the meeting to order at approximately 1:00 pm 
o Introduced Kyle Parmley as the Precision Ag Specialist 
o Discussed student numbers and enrollment.  
o Discussed the formation of The Friends of NOC Agriculture Chapter in the 

NOCF. 
o Gave update on attendance and participation of the inaugural event of The 

Gathering. 
 

• Bart Cardwell gave update on the Sheep Center 
o Success of the Sheep Program continues 
o Still offering several sheep for sale as club projects  

 

• Kyle Parmley gave update on NASNTI grant  
o Precision Ag focus of Year 3 of grant (began Oct. 1, 2023) 
o List of the courses that are being developed or in pilot.  

 

• Internal members of the Board are currently seeking an additional member to 
add to the board that would have experience in the Precision Ag industry to help 
navigate the scope of the grant. 
 

• Tricia Moore closed the meeting by thanking all board members for their 
attendance and meeting was adjourned at approximately 2:00 pm. 


